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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Nursery. We have lots of exciting 

things happening this term and are going to be very 

busy with a wide range of learning opportunities - 

read on to find out more!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic this half term is ‘All about me.’ 

We will be learning all about ourselves, our 

new friends and teachers, as well as the 

nursery routines.  

In Nursery we really emphasise the importance of 

reading with your child. So from after October half 

term we will start our ‘Reading Mornings’ where Mums, 

Dads, Grandparents or any other family can come into 

class first thing in the morning to share  a 

book with your child and their friends.  

This will then happen every Wednesday 

starting from 4th November.   

We ask if all children can have a spare set 

of clothes left on their peg at school please 

and if children could also keep a set of    

wellies in school as we do use our outdoor 

area in all weather. 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In  Nursery we use lots of consumable materials 

such as play dough, shaving foam and corn flour 

and we will soon start cooking. Therefore we would 

be really grateful if you would be able to make a 

voluntary contribution of 50p each week to help us 

with this.  

We are always keen to encourage adult 

helpers. If you have any skills you would 

be willing to come in and teach to us it 

would be much appreciated.  

In the area just outside Nursery we are 

going to have a ‘Proud Cloud’ This is a 

board where anything your child does at 

home can be shared at Nursery. This can 

be anything from eating all of their 

breakfast to helping to get themselves 

dressed in the morning.  

Please remember that if there is anything 

you are concerned about, unsure of or 

would just like further information about, 

feel free to ask. We just want you and your 

child to feel happy, safe, secure and ready 

to play and learn. 
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